Fair, inc.

From:

"Caravella, John" < jcaravella@alachuasheriff.org>

To:

<fair@bellsouth.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 10, 2014 12:41 PM

Attach:

SVC to GRU - 6-10-14 Refund.pdf; AL00395 p11-16.pdf

Subject:

6/10/14 Finalized Docs

Dear Mr. Konish:

The attached are for your immediate use and distribution as we discussed.

A copy of the attached letter to GRU was sent in today's U.S. Mail and also by email to GRU Attorney S. McNeill. The letter directs her to contact me if she wants a copy of your Activity Record, which will then be sent by you to her with your permission.

A copy of the letter was also sent by U.S. Mail to Gainesville Mayor Ed Braddy as indicated at the bottom of the letter. Neither Ms. McNeill or the Mayor presently has the Activity Record pages 11-16, but you are free to distribute it as you see fit.

Thank you,

John Caravella Office Manager

Seniors vs. Crime / FL Attorney General Alachua County Sheriff's Office Mail to: PO Box 5489 Gainesville, FL 32627-5489

Street Address: 2621 SE Hawthorne Road Gainesville, FL 32641 (352) 367-4023 JCaravella@AlachuaSheriff.org

NOTICE

Seniors vs. Crime is a special project of the Florida Attorney General's Office. This email and any attachments are intended solely for the listed recipient. If you are not the listed recipient notify this office and disregard and destroy this email. Possession of this email and its attachments by anyone other than the addressee is prohibited.

The Seniors vs. Crime Project does not offer or provide legal services or legal representation. Any response provided is not legal advice, is not a definite statement of the law, and is not a complete analysis of this area of inquiry.

Florida has a broad open records law.